
Pike Co. and Floyd Co. Long-Term
Flood Recovery Meetings

As the year anniversary of the devastating flooding of July 2022 nears, there are two
more opportunities to connect with resources and lend your voice to the community
action planning process. A meeting with be held on July 26 from 4:00-6:00 p.m. in
Langley, KY. The next day a meeting with be hosted in Virgie from 5:30-7:30 pm.
Please contact shambrick@sbpusa.org with any questions.

The hotline for flood survivors to connect with legal assistance remains live. Anyone
with legal needs can call 1-844-478-0099. 
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